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Across

1. Middle third of a 
famous motto

8. Requests

15. "Mary Queen of 
Scots" biographer Fraser

16. Common plastic base

17. Laugh uncontrollably,
as an audience

19. Org. with many code 
breakers

20. Shalom Meir Tower 
locale

21. T-shirt size

22. Zeus trapped Typhon 
under it

24. Less ambiguous

25. Crescent moon 
feature

26. Last __

28. Media inits. since 
1970

29. Investigate, as a toy 
mouse

30. Model named for a 
desert wind

32. Ladies

33. Lead-pipe thing?

34. When Sunday NFL 
action starts on the West 
Coast

35. Believers in the 
spiritual unity of all 
people

37. "Divergent" star 
Woodley

40. Writer __ Rogers St. 
Johns

41. NFL position: abbr.

42. Jazz fusion artist 
Chick

43. Places for some 
aeries

44. Stable ladies

46. Seating specification

47. Bargain bin abbr.

48. Insomnia treatment 
brand

50. Chicago setting: abbr.

51. Dudley Do-Right's 
villain

54. Takes care of

55. Political agreement

56. Manages to add

57. Uses as a basis

Down

1. Breadwinners

2. Early Christian

3. Oft-pickled fish

4. Texter's tehee

5. Rolling __ (wealthy)

6. Sticking points

7. Grab a sandwich, 
perhaps

8. Unchanged from how 
it's always been

9. Connector of floors

10. City on the Dnieper 
River

11. HS bigwigs

12. Citizens, to LBJ

13. .035 ounce

14. Is rankled by

18. Noted horn honker

23. Once-common urban 
skyline sights

25. Was loaded

27. Justice Sotomayor

29. Freak

31. Dupes in some 
mailboxes

32. Latin pronoun

34. Farm machine

35. Fine, soft, sheer 
fabric

36. Decorated

37. Spread widely

38. Must

39. Like much pottery

41. Site for some rafters

44. Media lead-in

45. "Goosebumps" 
author R. L. __

48. "More matter with __ 
art" (Gertrude's command 
to Polonius)

49. Some rentals, in ads

52. '50s pres.

53. Umpire's cry


